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September 29, 2023  

 
Team Leader 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I, 475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 
 

RE : Termination of NRC License No. 31-23978-01E and No. 06-31440-01  

 

Dear Sir: 

We are requesting Owlstone, Inc.’s NRC Possession License No. 06-31440-01 and Exempt License No. 31-23978-
01E to be terminated. 

We no longer possess nor distribute Lonestar instruments with radioactive material. We informed our Lonestar 
customers that we no longer provide services to Lonestar instruments and gave them a one-year window to 
return their Lonestar instrument(s) if they needed to dispose their instrument(s). This window is now closed.  
We have now informed our Lonestar customers that they should forward any of their Lonestar inquiries and 
further disposal of any old Lonestar instruments directly to Owlstone Medical, Cambridge, UK.  

We have since moved and we have a new address:  

 Owlstone Inc.  
 320 Post Road, Suite#180, #1022 
 Darien, CT 06820 
 Tel: 203-908-4848 
 
If there is a need to request further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 203-908-4848 or email 
me at Bret.Bader@owlstoneinc.com. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration in this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Bret Bader 
CEO 

http://www.owlstoneinc.com/
mailto:Bret.Bader@owlstoneinc.com
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